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RESIDENCE HALLS MOVE STEP 
CLOSER TO FINAL APPROVAL 

The Joint Bond Review Committee of 
the General Assmebly approved last 
Wednesday $5 million in revenue 
bonds for the construction of 
residence halls at Coastal and 
recommended that the plan be sent to 
the state Budget and Control Board 
for final approval. 

The motion to approve the plan was 
made by Senator James M. Waddell, 
Jr. and seconded by Georgetown 
Senator William W. Doar, Jr. It 
passed 5 to 1. 

Chancellor Eaglin said that pending 
approval of the Budget and Control 
Board, selection of an architect 
would be made in early June. The 
general contractor would be named in 
mid-July and ground would be broken 
in late August or early September. 
This timetable would enable the 
college to meet the fall 1987 
completion date. 

CHICORA ROTARY ESTABLISHES 
SCHOLARSHIPS 

Chicur·ct Rotctry of Myrtle Beacb has 
established two scholarships for USC 
Coastct~ Carolina students. 

According Lu Rotary President Tommy 
Camp, the organization has made an 
initial pledge of $25,000 to support 
two annual scholarship awards, one 
to an undergraduate student and one 
to an Horry County teacher enrolled 
1n the graduate school. The amount 
of each award will be determined on 
a case-by-case basis by the 
scholarship committee of the Coastal 
Educational Foundation. 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 

Rotary members hope the scholarships 
will encourage and promote academic 
excellence among the young people of 
the Grand Strand and the teachers of 
Horry County. Undergraduate 
applicants must be residents of the 
coastal area extending from 
Brookgreen Gardens to North Carolina 
and inland to the Intracoastal 
Waterway. Graduate applicants must 
have taught in an Horry County 
school for one year and have 
intentions of remaining as a teacher 
in Horry County for an additional 
year. 

Further information about the 
scholarships is available from the 
College Advancement Office. 

SUMMER HOURS 

Effective June 2 and continuing 
through August 22, summer hours 
at Coastal will be 8 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m. 

SPORTS DAY CAMP TO BE HELD 

Coastal is sponsoring an All Sports 
Day Camp which includes sports 
instruction and fun for children 
ages nine to twelve June 9 through 
July 11. Children may enroll in 
weekly sessions or for the entire 
five-week period. Camp activities 
include swimming, tennis, 
basketball, racquetball, archery, 
soccer, aerobics, softball, 
volleyball, and diving. 

Children of faculty and staff 
receive a 25% discount. For further 
information, phone the P.E. Center. 

Thi, Week is published by U.S.C. Coastal Carolina College, 
an equal opportunity employer subscn"bing to all Civil Rights 
legislation. 



FACULTY, STAFF, STUDENT NEWS 

o RANDY SPECHT, a rising senior 
majoring in marketing, received the 
first Coastal Advertising Federation 
College Scholarship last Thursday 
during the monthly meeting of CAF at 
the Sand Dunes Hotel. The 
scholarship was for $1,000. The 
check was presented by outgoing 
president Dottie Foster. Specht 
completed an internship with Ramsey 
Advertising this spring. 

o ED CERNY.assistant professor of 
business administration, spoke at 
the 6th annual Future Business 
leaders of America dinner held 
recently in Whiteville, NC. This 
chapter is associated with Hallsboro 
HighSchool in Whiteville. His 
topic was "Looking Back to the 
Future." 

The City of Myrtle Beach invited 
Cerney to speak at the city's 
Volunteer Recognition Luncheon May 
15 at the Convention Center. His 
speech, "Who is a Volunteer?" was 
well received by the city officials 
and their guests. 

o DR. MARSHALL PARKER, assistant 
dean of education, recently served 
on the Southern Association 
evaluation team at Williamsburg­
Blakely High School. 

o JOYCE B. PARKER, associate 
professor of English, will be 
participating in a Women's 
Curriculum Conference at Duke 
University in June. Her proposal 
relates to issues of racism, sexism, 
and social problems in adolescent 
literature. This research is funded 
by the Ford Foundation Curriculum 
Development Project in Women's 
Studies. 

o DR. DALE MOLANDER, dean of the 
School of Business Administration, 
presented a seminar May 20 on 
Selling and Merchandising. The 
program was sponsored by the 
Orangeburg County Cha~ber of 
Commerce. 

PL[ASE DON'T FORGET US 

We hope those of you who will not be 
on campus this summer will keep the 
public relations office posted on 
your activities, both professional 
and leisure, so that we can share 
the information in summer issues of 
"this week." 

You can also keep in touch with 
college activities by adding your 
name to the newsletter summer 
mailing list. To do so, phone Cathy 
McPherson, ext. 2015. 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

1 William Davis 
5 Darcy Carr 

Barbara Prevatte 
6 Michael Brown 
7 Frank Johnson 
8 Stella Cooper 

Stefan Stuber 
9 Muldrow Edge 
10 Joesph Breault 
11 Charles Davis 

Don Millus 
Margaret Taylor 

13 Gerald Groves 
Sandra Mishoe 

14 Elizabeth Puskar 
16 Daniel Poore 

Herbert Thompson 
18 Charles vJright 
20 Alice Mooningham 
22 Carl Freeman 

Linda Carmichael 
23 Kathryn March 
24 Audrey Garland 
27 Roy Russell 

WEEK OF MAY 26 -JUNE 1 

May 26 - 7:00 P.M. - 9:00 P.M. 
S.C. High School Football 
Officials Association Meet 
thru Oct. 
J.J. Costello 
293-6827 
EMS Bldg. 
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